
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• On Oct. 28 from 6-8pm is a panel discussion
in South Lake Tahoe about domestic violence.
Click on flyer for details.

• Red Cross is having an orientation and training Oct. 27 from
6-9mp. Contact Colette Wigard for more information – (775)
588.5651.

• John Greenhut, former public works director for South Lake
Tahoe, is one of 13 finalists to lead the town of Minden. They
will be interviewed at the town council’s special meeting Oct.
25.

• Placerville-based El Dorado Savings Bank, which has a branch
in South Tahoe, posted nearly a 9.5 increase in year-over-year
quarterly earning, with quarterly net income at $2.5 million.

• Here is Caltrans’ El Dorado-Tahoe roadwork schedule for next
week, as well as the Sierra schedule.
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